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Information Letter no. 04-2024 
 

Dear Member Federation, 

We look forward to welcoming you at the upcoming Cadet and European Championships. 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind delegations of the new EFC Safeguarding 
Code of Conduct which covers this event: 

 https://www.eurofencing.info/getFile/case:show/id:491020. 

The Code of Conduct lays out the expectations on all participants in accordance with the EFC 
& FIE Safeguarding Policy. Please ensure that all members of your delegation are familiar with 
the Code, their responsibilities (especially to report) and potential consequences of breaching 
it under the FIE rules (see below). 

As a reminder there will be appointed EFC Safeguarding Officers at the event to whom you 
can address any safeguarding questions or concerns. 

As a reminder: 

t109. Any person present who witnesses a breach of the FIE Ethical Code or the Safeguarding  

Policy must report this to the Safeguarding Officer if present, or to the Supervisor or to the Directoire 
Technique.  
 
t.111 The Referee and/or the Directoire Technique, on their own authority or at the request of an official 
delegate of the FIE or of the Organising Committee, can decide to expel from the competition venue, 
with or without a warning, any person who by his/her gestures, attitude, or language or by breaching 
the FIE Safeguarding Policy disturbs the good order or smooth running of the event. 

  
 
 
  
 

        Jacek SLUPSKI 
      Secretary General 
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